
28/06/2010 Notification of CNPI from Harrow Estates by email

We have received the Characterisation results for grid squares I8 and K10. I 
understand two compounds have been identified which were not identified 
during site investigation however, I understand that both of these have been 
identified as CNPI in earlier grid squares, therefore no new additional 
compounds have been identified. I am informed that these will be reported in 
the report due by the 8th July.

Regards

Mark Nicholls
Technical Director

Harrow Estates plc


